
From: Springer, Darren [Darren.Springer@state.vt.us] 

Sent: Thursday, April 23, 2015 9:12 PM 

To: Christopher Bray 

Subject: Re: H.40 amendment; 8am start 

 

 

Hi Chris, 

One change we would request is that instead of Governor appointment of utility for work group 

on Line 12 Page 7 that the Vermont System Planning Committee select a utility from its 

membership to participate. That group includes all VT electric utilities, the efficiency utility, 

VELCO, etc.  

 

They would be better situated to make that appointment in this context. Please let me know if 

any questions, I am happy to suggest in committee tomorrow but wanted to give a heads up. 

 

Thanks 

Darren 

 

Sent from my iPhone 

 

On Apr 23, 2015, at 7:28 PM, Christopher Bray <CBray@leg.state.vt.us> wrote: 

Gentlemen,  

 

Thank you for coming by this afternoon to share your thoughts on the working 

group. Please find attached the complete amendment for H.40; pages 6-10 address 

the working group.  

 

If you have any thoughts or suggested edits, please commit them to writing and 

bring them along (20 copies would be helpful to everyone in the room). We begin 

at 8am.  

 

I'd also appreciate it if you'd email them to me in advance and even give me a call 

(802 371 8183) if there's a major issue from your point of view.  

 

Best,  

--Chris 

 

Senator Christopher Bray 
Addison County, Huntington & Buel's Gore 

Chair, Senate Natural Resources and Energy—Room 8 

Senate Government Operations 

Vermont Telecommunications Authority 

Building Stronger Communities through Sustainable Local Economies 

Mail 

829 South St, New Haven VT 05472, or 

mailto:CBray@leg.state.vt.us


Vermont State House, 116 State Street, Montpelier VT 05633 

Telephone 

Montpelier 

800-322-5616 (Sergeant At Arms’ Office) 

Cell 

802-371-8183 

Work 

802-453-3444 

Email 

cbray@leg.state.vt.us 
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